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Year 6 – Residential Trip - PGL
This morning we waved goodbye to our Maple 2 class who are off to 
PGL, Osmington Bay for the next few days. We hope they all have a 

wonderful time. 

Our Bearwood Belief
At the start of this term, our staff were introduced to what we believe 

all children are entitled to at Bearwood. Our vision of ‘Learning, 
Enjoying, Succeeding Together’ is fulfilled in our ‘Bearwood Belief’ – 

Take a look at the poster in this week’s communication. 

Our Behaviour Rules
At Bearwood we have three clear rules that help us have a calm, safe 

and successful time in school. Talk to your child about what these 
mean to them. 

Choir is back!
All Year 2 – Year 6 pupils are invited to join our Choir. Meeting on 

Tuesday lunchtimes. Please remind your child, if they are interested to 
sign up via their class teacher. 

Parents Evenings – Booking will be going live soon!
Please look out on your MCAS app for the opportunity to book Parent 

Evening slots (14th and 16th October), coming your way soon!

Coming up… Get these dates in your diaries!
Tues 30th Sept @8.30am - Oak 2 Parent breakfast Phonics workshop 
Tues 30th Sept @5pm – Y6 Secondary School application info session

Wednesday 1st October @9:15am - Poetry Assembly - Holly Base 
parents/carers

Harvest Service @ St Barnabas Church – 8th October
All children Reception – Year 6 will be taking part in a Harvest Service. 
If you are able to spare a couple of hours to help us walk the children 

to and from the church please let us know! Thank you very much!

Year 1 – Year 3 Author visit
On October 13th, Holly Base and Willow 1 will enjoy a visit from 
the author Louise Wannier, who will read her new book to them 
and answer some questions about what it is like to be an author. 
If you would like to purchase the book in advance from our local 

bookstore, Gullivers (Wimborne), please see the attached flyer 
and link. Louise will be happy to sign the book at the reading. 

Upcoming Dates

Safeguarding 
Matters

September 
24th – 26th Y6 

residential - PGL
Tuesday 30th : Oak 2 

Phonics workshop 
Y6 Secondary School 

application info session

October 
Wed 1st : Poetry 

Assembly Holly Base 
parents

Wed 8th : Harvest 
festival @ St Barnabas 

Church 
Thurs 9th : Y1 Parent 
breakfast & Phonics 

present.
Friday 10th – INSET 

Day
14th & 16th: Parent 

Evenings
Friday 24th: Last day of 

half term

We are fully committed to 
ensuring that consistent 
effective safeguarding 

procedures are in place to 
support families, children 

and staff in the school 
community.

If you are worried about a 
child or need to contact a 

member of the 
Safeguarding Team, please 

call the school office on 
01202 590703 or email: 

school@bearwood.poole.sc
h.uk 
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